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STATE OF

COLORADO Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us>

Re: Pace 2 Flowline Release
1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Fri, Jul 31, 2015 at 9:53 AM
To: Bob Parker <rpmindy@msn.com>

Bob,

This is to confirm COGCC receipt of the report. Can you please prepare a basic Form 27 to go along with this.
That will allow me to get it entered into our system. You can fill out the top part of the form and state, "see
attached report," on the other sections. That would help me a great deal. I'm sure Mr. Braun could do this on
your behalf. The Form 27 is not an eForm yet, so you can still pull the pdf off the web site and submit to me as
a pdf.

Thanks again,

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Fri, Jul 31, 2015 at 9:19 AM, Bob Parker <rpmindy@msn.com> wrote:
John, please find attached report from our consultant.

Bob Parker

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --———--

From: "Axelson - DNR, John" <john.axelson@state.co.us>
Date: 07/22/2015 4:00 PM (GMT-07:00)

To: Brandi Parker <rpmindy@msn.com>

Subject: Pace 2 Flowline Release

Bob,
| spoke with Paul Schneider at Anadarko. He said they did not perform any additional cleanup in the open
excavation. They provided some pictures that show the excavation is in the same condition as it was last

week. They agreed to submit their split sample results that were collected when your consultant performed
soil sampling.

Before you replace your flowline section we need to verify that the confirmation samples collected below the
release point comply with Table 910-1 standards. Please submit the results of your sampling analysis as
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sSoon as you can.
Thank you,
John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Departrment of MNatura] Réesounces

P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
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